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Memorandum of Understanding between Sentinel Primary School and Hangberg Educational Trust
regarding donation and management of new infra-structure.

Hangberg Educational Trust (“HET”) wishes to build and donate the complete infrastructure to house a pre-
primary school to Sentinel Primary School. The intended purpose is to mainly serve as a quality pre-school
facility and after-care facility for the socio-economic disadvantaged children of Hangberg and surroundings.

The agreed understanding of this donation is as follows:

e HET will manage the pre-school and after-care facility on behalf of the SGB of Sentinel Primary
School

¢ The school will be managed as a Non-Profit Organisation, in line with HET’s constitution.

» The facility will comply with Department of Social Development’s pre-school facility requirements at
all times; especially regarding safety, staffing, curriculum, hygiene and facilities.

e HET will ensure that the financial management of the facility is sound and sustainable.

e HET will present audited financial statements of the pre-school within six months after year-end
(aligned with Sentinel Primary School's year-end) to the School Governing Body.

e HET will reimburse Sentinel Primary School for all service- and utility costs incurred relating to the
pre-school and aftercare infra-structure.

e HET will be responsible for the maintenance and upkeep of the building.

e HET will provide all furniture and learning materials required to run the pre-school and after-care.

e HET will have one member representing the pre-school on the School Governing Body as an
observer and voting member only when matters pertaining to the Hangberg Pre-Primary School are

voted on.
Signed on this day, the / of /,-""’M Y s £ 2013 in Hout Bay, Cape Town, South
Africa.
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Chairperson Vice Chairman HET Executive
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